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Rosenberg Corey

From: Christine Reeh Vosburg <christinevosburg@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 07, 2017 11:14 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: Support SB 860

To whom it may concern,  
My name is Christine Vosburg. I am a licensed clinical social worker and mental health therapist in practice for 
18 years. I am gravely concerned about the quality of mental healthcare that is ultimately affected  by health 
insurance companies making it difficult for therapist to treat patients. As an advocate for mental health, I 
strongly encourage you to support senate bill 860.  
 
Best regards,  
Christine R. Vosburg, MSW, LCSW 


